
 
 
LB/KRE 
 
11th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers 
 
Now the year 11 students are not in school full time, I will be sending a daily email to update you on any revision 
sessions or exams that are still to happen. 
 
On Wednesday 12th June  and Thursday 13th June, the Art exam will be on for year 11 students.  This is a 10 hour 
exam so takes part over 2 full days.  Students should be in full uniform and arrive at school for 8.35am, through the 
front door. 
 
The Polish exam is in the afternoon, so those students should be in for 1.15pm.    
 
Lessons for exams still to be completed are: 
 
Wednesday 12th June 2024 
 

• Period 1 Science B band 

• Period 2 Science A band 

• Period 3 Geography  

• Period 3 Food 
 
If students attend these lessons, they should sign in at the front door, and should be in correct uniform. 
 
If students would like to be in school full time to revise, they can sign in at the front door and we will provide a space 
for them to revise. 
 
Also, there are still some Geography paper 3 folders ready for collection to assist with the exam for Friday. If your 
child hasn’t picked theirs up please ensure they do so. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Lisa Bewley 
Vice Principal  

 


